

# May 5, 2014

### This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board:

The students who participated in the Netherlands Study trip would like you to join them for a presentation on May 8th at 3:30 pm in Room 111 Memorial Hall. All School of Public Policy and Administration faculty, staff and students are cordially invited to attend. Hope to see you there!

The final speaker in the School of Public Policy and Administration Spring Contemporary Issues Seminar Program will be Dr. Andrew Rich.

Dr. Rich will speak at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, May 6th, in room 120 of Memorial Hall. He is currently Executive Secretary of the Truman Scholarship Foundation and formerly served as President and CEO of the Roosevelt Institute during a period of dramatic growth in its campus network initiative. He also served as Director of the Colin Powell Center for Policy Studies at CCNY. Dr. Rich received his Ph.D. from Yale University and has taught at Wake Forest and CCNY.

Dr. Rich will discuss student civic engagement in a talk titled "The Civic Engagement of Millennials." All students, faculty and staff are welcomed.

#### SAVE THE DATES

Friday, May 16th - SAPA Crawl: Submit t-shirt ideas to Kelly Smith (kelsmith@udel.edu) or Jessica Mitchell (mitchj@udel.edu).

Tuesday, May 20th - SAPA Spring Picnic: **Kells Park, 3:30-7:30**. Burgers and hot dogs provided. Please bring a side or dessert.

Like us on Facebook! https://www.facebook.com/pages/SAPA-at-University-of-Delaware/350141545006283

## **UDEL SPPA**



## May 5, 2014

The 3rd annual Dumpster Detour is fast approaching (May 21-24). Around the end of the academic year, the Sustainability Committee of the Graduate Student Government collects lightly used and good condition household items from students moving out of campus housing. To make this a success, we need the help of volunteers like you! You are not moving students out. Volunteers are stationed outside at specific locations across campus to collect household items before they end up in the move-out dumpsters and landfills. The collected items are then re-sold or donated to those in need. Also, volunteers get a Dumpster Detour t-shirt while supplies last.

Below is the volunteer sign-up form link. You can request any day or amount of time to volunteer that works best for you. Hour long time slots or longer are preferred. We need your help!

### Volunteer Sign-up

For more information, see the link below and attached flyer:

#### **Facebook Event**

If you know anyone else that may be interested, feel free to share this opportunity. For more information about volunteering, please contact the volunteer organizer, Ben Wallace (benw@udel.edu) or myself (acario@udel.edu).

#### Thank you!

Anthony Cario, Sustainability Committee Co-Chair

#### Thanks.

## **SAPA BOARD**

(Jason Bourke, Kelly Smith, Brooke Gessner, Amanda Brown, David Carter, David Karas, Gabrielle Vicari, Verity Watson, Benjamin Wallace, Nadine Sabater)

Please feel free to email us at <u>SAPAssociation@gmail.com</u> with any questions, comments, or additions to the weekly email. Thanks!